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28th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we approach Christmas and the end of the autumn term, school is becoming a hive of festive fun 
and a very busy place to be! Please check the list of key dates below to ensure that you have all of 
the dates relevant to your child in your diary. 
 
Staffing Update 
I would like to inform you that at the end of the autumn term, Miss Broad will sadly be leaving All 
Saints’ and relocating to Devon. Unfortunately, Miss Broad is also now unable to be in school for the 
remainder of this term and will be unable to say her goodbyes to the school community as she had 
wished. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Broad for her hard work and dedication to the 
school over the last six years. I’m sure that you will all join me in wishing her the best of luck with 
her new life in Devon. 
 
As we say goodbye to Miss Broad, I am however delighted to welcome Mrs Emily Brown back to All 
Saints’ as newly appointed Chestnut Class teacher from January 2024. Fortunately, Mrs Brown is 
able to start her position early, and will be teaching Chestnut class in the mornings for the remainder 
of this term. Mrs Brown will then commence teaching full time from the start of the spring term as 
planned. 
 
Readathon 
Just a reminder that this is the last week of our sponsored read. The children have until this Friday 
to try to read three books and raise money for new books for the school library. Please remember 
all children that complete the three book challenge will attend a book café where they can invite a 
family member to come into school and share their favourite book during the afternoon of Monday 
11th December.  
 
Late Signing In 
If your child arrives to school late after the orchard gate has been shut, you must come into the 
school office to sign them in to the building. The children must not be simply dropped off at the 
front gate as this is a safeguarding concern.  
 
Loud Hall Christmas Concert  
The children that have music lessons from Loud Hall Music are invited to take part in a Christmas 
concert at 3.30pm on Monday 18th December. Parents and carers are invited to attend and will be 
issued with two tickets per performer. Children wishing to watch their siblings will need one of the  
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two tickets issued. If you require childcare for any children, please book them into after school club 
in the usual way. 
 
Dates for your Diary: 
Monday 13th November- Friday 1st December - School Readathon Event 
Wednesday 6th December – PTFA Christmas Film night, 3.30pm-5.15pm 
Friday 8th December – Years 1-6 Pantomime at the Grand Theatre 
Tuesday 12th December – PTFA Christmas Fair at The Church Hall 
Wednesday 13th December – Chestnut Class Christmas trip to WILD Zoological Park 
Monday 18th December, 3.30pm – Loud Hall Music Concert 
Tuesday 19th December, 2pm – Chestnut Nativity 
Wednesday 20th December, 10am – Chestnut Nativity 
Friday 22nd December, 9.30am – Christmas service at All Saints’ Church 
Friday 22nd December, 1.15pm – School closes for the Christmas holiday 
 
I look forward to seeing lots of you at the many festive events taking place over the next three 
weeks. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Louise de Graaff 
Headteacher 
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